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SCS NEWSLETTER

The children have been excited trying on their new skates and helmets for when the 
ice rink freezes. We are asking parents to send in thick socks appropriate for ice 
skating that they can leave here in their cubbies for skating. With the weather 

getting cooler, we should be on the ice soon!

It’s been a while since I’ve 
written about financial 
support from the SIA for 
children’s extra-curricular 
activities. Please keep in 
mind that there’s money 
available which might be 
used to help offset the costs 
for some of your children’s 
activities.  We are very 
fortunate to have the 
generous support from the 
island residents who 
donate to the SIA for this 
purpose. 

All information is 
confidential. If you would 
like to know more, please 
contact Mrs. Fowlie or me, 
Ms. Clarke.

SCS REMOTE LEARNING DAYS, 
GUIDANCE & EXPECTATIONS

Please be sure you’ve read your email sent to you 
on Thursday, January 4th regarding plans 

implemented for the possibility of remote learning 
days. The email contains thorough details 

explaining the purpose behind this and what is to 
be expected of each child, and us here at school. 

We will also post this on our website.
Thank you.
Ms. Clarke

	 WINTER DRESS


This is a friendly reminder that children who 
want to play in the snow (sledding, skiing, etc.) 

must wear snowpants and boots, as well as 
appropriate head and hand coverings. 
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 Ms. Tibbett’s Classroom

In K/1 
this 
week we 
are 
learning 
about 
skip 
counting 
& 
adding 
doubles. 
We put 
puzzles 
together 
and 
played 
memory 
to help 
us learn 
these 
skills!
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Ms. Clarke’s Grade 2 Classroom

The students were super excited to return from break to find the ice rink structure in place 
and almost ready to fill. We’re awaiting the arrival of a liner, and conditions suitable for 
flooding. Meanwhile, each student has a new pair of skates and a helmet…all we need now is 
some ice. 

Parents, if you haven’t yet taught your child to tie his or her shoes, now is the time. Thank 
you, in advance.
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 Mrs.  Browne’s Grade 4/5/6 classroom

Mrs. Browne’s class is learning about the flow 
of blood through the heart.


